
CONGREGATION SHAARAY TEFILA 

THE JEWISH CENTER OF FAR ROCKAWAY 

RABBI’S STUDY 
na 

vel April Ist, 1966 

Dear Norman, 

Thanks very much for sending me a copy of 

your "A Hedge of Roses", It is beautifully 

done, However, I was really intrigued by 

your chapter on the sanctity of time, Beginning 

with page 75 you make a point which I had made 

in my first essay in ''Tradition", I thought it 

was original and I had offered it with tongue in 

cheek, Are there Gedolim who have advanced 

this thought? If-so.I would be gratified to know, 

I, too, came upon the same conclusion almost 

twenty years agO, 

Best wishes from house to house for a Chag 

Kasher ve-Someach, 

Yours as ever, 

Rabbi Emanuel! Rackman 

Rabbi Norman Lamm, 

The Jewish Center, 
131 West 86th Street, 
New York, N.Y. 10024,


